
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also take this opportunity to wish all of our families celebrating  
Eid al-Adha a very enjoyable time. 

 

We wish you all a very happy, safe and relaxing Summer.  

We are so proud of all the children at Boldmere and the incredible 

resilience, flexibility, joy and motivation towards their learning that 

they have shown. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers 

for your continued support throughout this year. Thank you! 

 

Government guidance for schools has been updated during this term, in 

the light of restrictions being lifted, and we will be working on making 

school as normal as possible in September. However, the school day 

will no longer be staggered so we would like to remind you that settle in 
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time starts from 8:45, with the register being opened at 8:55. Please 

note that children will continue to be dismissed at 15:25. More 

information regarding this will be sent to parents on Thursday 2nd 

September. 

 

Culmington Manor – current year 5 (year 6  2021/22) 
A separate Parentmail will be sent out shortly regarding payment for 

Culmington Manor.  Please check your ParentPay account to be sure 

that you are up to date with payment.  If your child is eligible for pupil 

premium funding and you wish to use this funding for part/whole of the 

trip, please ensure that the school office is aware of this. 

 

Collection of belongings  
We are aware that for our classes isolating that they will be unable to 

collect their belongings at the end of this academic year. These have 

been collected up and put into bags ready for collection in September 

and they will be able to bring these home on their first day back.   

 

Urgent - FAO year 5 parents (year 6 2021/22) - 

Secondary Transfer – September 2022 
A letter was sent out to all year 5 parents via Parentmail last week from 

Birmingham City Council regarding applying online for your child’s 

secondary school place for September 2022.  If you live in Birmingham 

you should apply for your child’s secondary school place online at 

www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions between 1 September and 

31 October 2021.  We will send out a hard copy of the letter in 

September via your child as a reminder. 

 
 

Attendance  
We will continue to work with families to support their attendance as 

we move into the new academic year.   

  

Holiday Learning Options:   
The Summer reading challenge is something we are really keen to 

encourage for all children. Sign up for the scheme at any library locally. 

Further information about this can be found in previous newsletters.   

  

Our reading online programme Myon is available throughout the 

summer for children to access books and carry on with their quizzes.   

  

You can continue to use TT Rockstars to practice your times tables!   

  

 

 

Busy Bodies News: 
 
Summer holidays. 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our families a lovely 

summer break. We look forward to seeing all our returning parents and 

carers in the new academic year. 

It has been an emotional last few days with our year 6 leavers, and we 

would like to say ‘good luck in your new schools’, make new memories 
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and keep up the hard work. Busy Bodies will miss all our leavers, best 

wishes in all that you do and keep in touch where possible. 
  

Community News: 

Disclaimer – The following community events/activities are for your 

information.  Should you wish to obtain further information or 

attend, it is at parents’ own discretion 

 

A parent from our school has shared their on line tutoring 

information with us.  Here is the link should you be interested: 

www.mcconnellsmaths.co.uk 

 

Lost Property 
A pink Iphone SE in a black case has been found on Beech Road.  If 

anyone has lost this phone, please contact the school office and we will 

put you in touch with the person who has found it. 

 

 

 

   

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 ‘Our vision for the Federation of Boldmere schools is to empower all children to embrace 

learning, achieve their best and build their emotional, social and physical well-being.’  

 


